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Dear Mr. Arntz:

Attached please find four (4) certified copies of the following Charter Amendment for the
June 7, 2022, Election, as follows:

File No.211286 Charter Amendment - Building Inspection Commission

Charter Amendment (Third Draft) to amend the Charter of the City and County of San
Francisco to revise the duties, composition, and method of appointment for members of the
Building Inspection Commission; and affirming the Planning Department’s determination
under the California Environmental Quality Act; at an election to be held on June 7,2022.

The Board of Supervisors ORDERED SUBMITTED the above listed Charter Amendment on
February 15,2022,

The electronic version of this Charter Amendment is being e-mailed to your office at
publications(@sfgov.org on February 25,2022.

Sincerely,

{ Clerk of the Board

vy:ams

(Attachments)



